Psychology Club Minutes
March 22, 2011

A practice GRE will be held on March 25" at 1:00 p.m. in the psychology
class room 107. Signup sheets are still available outside the psych
classrooms and the break room bulletin board.
Dr. Wiley will be attending psych club next week Tuesday, March 29" to
talk about 1/0 psychology

o If you are interested please be sure to attend and bring questions.
Progressive dinner is scheduled for April 2. Signup sheets will be available
outside the psych classrooms and the break room bulletin board.

The Wasieleski’s will be hosting a game night on April 8". Signup sheets will
be available if you would like Tj/TT21ifl2273Tf.22i7Tc@003%j/TT21Tf.22750TD-002Tcpigr



O If you would like to attend information for registration will be
available at further notice.

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the Psychology Club.
Have a great weekend & hope to see you next Tuesday!



